
 

 

 

 

Hello everyone. We’ve all had another very busy week

what we have been up to ….

 

Lower Formal have been working really hard this term. In Geography we have 

been learning all about pollution in the Ocean. The students have been very keen to 
learn all about how plastic is ruining our oceans and what we can all do to help. 8 
million tonnes of plastic are 
around 450 years to break down!! They have created a display to raise awareness 
and to get the message across that if every person made a small change, it would 
make a big difference!  We would like to say 
that have helped us by sending in plastic bottle tops, we really appreciate it!!
 
Also, to recognise how hard they have all been working this year, we went on an end 
of year treat to Clifton Moor bowling and then ont
used their money skills to order their own lunch independently. They were a 

pleasure to take out and we are very
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Nurture 2 have been having their end of term treat. Some of the class 

visited North Yorkshire Water Park and the other visited Peasholme Park. The boys 

were brilliant company and incredibly brave, and we couldn’t be 

perfect end to an incredible year! In Autumn, we conducted a Science experiment 

whilst learning about Egypt. We tested fruit to see if it would mummify and today we 

opened it up to see the results.
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around 450 years to break down!! They have created a display to raise awareness 
and to get the message across that if every person made a small change, it would 

We would like to say thank you very much to all those people 
that have helped us by sending in plastic bottle tops, we really appreciate it!!

Also, to recognise how hard they have all been working this year, we went on an end 
of year treat to Clifton Moor bowling and then onto McDonalds for lunch where they 
used their money skills to order their own lunch independently. They were a 

pleasure to take out and we are very proud of them all! 
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Lower Semi formal class enjoyed Maths outside investigating volume and 

capacity. 

They also had a wonderful last as Mr. Western’s class in our out and about 

session at Dalby Forest. 

Ice creams all round!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Semi Formal 5 class for Maths this term we have been studying 

sequence of time, measurement and maintenance of seeds. Each 

student was given 5 different bean seeds and encouraged to 

record their growth and water them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Today the staff and students organised a 

having a baby at the end of the week. The students created games such as 'Pin the 

Dummy on the Baby', and we ate blue party food! We wish Dave the very best of luck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

came to visit and check I was working well. Here are some of my jobs I needed to do. 

Hoover, Wax, and polish. I had

work. It was big and loud. 

Today the staff and students organised a baby shower for our ATA Dave, who will be 

having a baby at the end of the week. The students created games such as 'Pin the 

Dummy on the Baby', and we ate blue party food! We wish Dave the very best of luck 

with his new baby boy! 

 

 

 

Tyler’s work experience at Kia valeting car 

service  

I arrived at the valeting building down at the 

Kirkbymoorside industrial estate. I was nervous, 

happy, and excited with my emotions. I could not 

believe I was going to the Kia car valeting area. 

was met by Pete the valeting service member and 

shown around, he was very friendly and helpful. I 

sore Mr John Cook the Manager of KIA Garages he 

came to visit and check I was working well. Here are some of my jobs I needed to do. 

Hoover, Wax, and polish. I had to pump the jet wash to make it 
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Semi-Formal 4 enjoyed a fab end of year trip to Scarborough. We 

had loads of fun bowling, enjoying fish and chips and playing on the 

beach. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Balloons have now been ‘launched’

https://www.balloonrace.com/Summerfunds
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Super Summer Raffle held at NY500 on 4 July raised £327 for the Home School 

Association and Yorkshire Air Ambulance. Jack and Lily attended the event as 

representatives of Welburn Hall School. It was an enjoyable evening with lots of vehicles 

from Malton Motor Club at the event. 
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The Balloons have now been ‘launched’ in the virtual balloon race. To track their progress visit
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The Super Summer Raffle held at NY500 on 4 July raised £327 for the Home School 

Association and Yorkshire Air Ambulance. Jack and Lily attended the event as 

representatives of Welburn Hall School. It was an enjoyable evening with lots of vehicles 

on Motor Club at the event.  

Formal 4 enjoyed a fab end of year trip to Scarborough. We 

had loads of fun bowling, enjoying fish and chips and playing on the 

in the virtual balloon race. To track their progress visit 

The Super Summer Raffle held at NY500 on 4 July raised £327 for the Home School 

Association and Yorkshire Air Ambulance. Jack and Lily attended the event as 

representatives of Welburn Hall School. It was an enjoyable evening with lots of vehicles 



 

Thank you to everyone who brought in clothing for recycling to raise funds for Yorkshire Air 

Ambulance. Unfortunately our duck did not win the virtual duck race, we can try another time. 

Thank you also to the students who brought in a donation to wear yellow – a further sum of 

£18 was raised for Air Ambulance funds 

 

MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK: 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional Information: 

School luncheswill be menu three next week.  Please can all parents with outstanding 

balances please clear them before we return – thank you. 

Parentpay –  

We ae delighted to inform you that in September we will be introducing Parentpay. Due 

to the increase in bank charges and location of the bank we will no longer be able to 

accept cash or cheques once this is launched.  More information will follow next week.  


